
Cherry, Brian K 

2/22/2012 8:36:09 PM
'matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mfl@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(mfl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Singh, Amrit P (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=APS5); 
Kim, Ann (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=AHK4); Hughes, 
John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); Cooper,
Shawn (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SEC2); Allen 
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); I Redacted

); Keane, Dennis 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DMK5); | Redacted 
Redacted

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: ED Application

Mike and Matt - we will delay filing of the application for one week to give you additional time for a thorough 
understanding of the proposal. However, we intend to file the Application no later than Thursday, March 1.

Matt - please work with John Hughes to schedule a briefing with Mike no later than next Wednesday.
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